
 

      

  

 
   
    

 
 
   
     

  
  
    

 
 

      
  
    

 
 

     
        

 
 

      

  

              
            

 

Naper Elementary 
WAG 
Week of February 27th thru March 5th 

Upcoming Important Dates 

Monday, 2/28/2022 

7:30-8:00 3rd Grade Intramurals 

6:30-7:30 Naperville Girls Youth Basketball 

Tuesday, 3/1/2022 

7:30-8:00 3rd Grade Intramurals 

Orchestra Lessons - Remember your instruments! 
2:30-3:30 Chess Club 

2:30-3:30 Lego Engineering 

6:30-7:30 Naperville Boys Youth Basketball 

Wednesday, 3/2/2022 

Word Wednesday! Wear your favorite graphic tee! 
2:30-3:30 Drama Club 

6:30-7:30 Naperville Boys Youth Basketball 

Thursday, 3/3/2022 

8:20-2:20 Band Lessons. Remember your instruments! 
1:00-2:00 Home & School Exec Board Meeting - Naper 

Friday, 3/4/2022 

No School - Dupage County Institute Day 

5 Essentials Survey 

As a parent or guardian of one or more students attending Naperville Community Unit School 
District 203, your feedback is requested via participation in the annual statewide Illinois 

5Essentials Survey. 

https://s.smore.com/u/8e27f98a2d48169d213b0b55efc620c8.jpg


              
     

             
         

                
         

              
  

         
   

              

   
     

 

   

             
               

              

 

                  
             

              
              

            
                 

  
 

          

     

                
               
               
          

The purpose of this online survey is to understand parent/guardian perceptions in the areas of 
connectedness, satisfaction, interaction, involvement, and quality. 
Your participation and ratings on this survey are con�dential; the district will only receive 

school level results if at least 20% of parents/guardians participate. 
The results of this survey will be used to understand areas of strength and challenge at the 

district and school level based on your input and feedback. 
Families with students attending more than one school are asked to complete the survey for 
each school individually. 
To access the survey, please click here https://survey.5-essentials.org/illinois/ and select 
“Dupage” as the County. 
Lastly, please complete this survey by Friday, March 11, 2022 and thank you for your 
participation. 
Patrick W. Nolten, Ph.D. 
Assistant Superintendent for Assessment and Accountability 

Kindergarten Registration is OPEN! 

Kindergarten registration is open! Please use this link to register your kindergartner for next 
year! Kindergarten Preview will be held at Naper School on March 25 in the morning. More 

information will be coming soon. We can’t wait to have you join the Naper community! 

MITIGATION STRATEGIES 

The health and safety of students and staff is of utmost importance to all of us! We have a 

layered mitigation process to keep us as safe as possible. Hand washing and sanitizing, 
social distancing, masks and Shield Testing are truly helping to reduce the spread and provide 

early detection. Many may have opted out of Shield Testing once they were vaccinated. This 

variant seems to impact many vaccinated people (although not as severely), please consider 
opting in for Friday Shield Testing as we strive to keep Naper as healthy as possible. We are 

truly Better Together! 

Contact Julie Strang at jstrang@naperville203.org to "OPT IN" to Shield Testing. 

Covid Shield Testing Volunteers STILL Needed!! 

Covid Shield testing is done every Friday. We are looking for 2 parent volunteers per week to 

help escort the students to and from their classrooms, and help them with checking in for 
their test. This will be from 8-11:20am. All volunteers need to be fully vaccinated and must 
wear a mask. Thank you so much for volunteering your time! 

https://survey.5-essentials.org/illinois/
https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.naperville203.org%2FPage%2F4848&data=04%7C01%7Cjstrang%40Naperville203.org%7C6302871d14ab460ba39308d9e819238e%7C1b377357c9794d6eb29781f625638dcd%7C1%7C0%7C637796016925275678%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=0Xg22kVyuj1m6%2Brf2WB%2FupJDQ9PTwAEapcQvJJQE4Oc%3D&reserved=0
mailto:jstrang@naperville203.org


    

      

    

    

              
                 

              
             

 
              

          

      

               
          

      

      

 

 

Covid Shield Volunteer Sign Up 

Mask and Water Bottle Reminders 

Please remember students are required to wear a mask while at school. Please remember to 

send your student to school with a mask and consider sending a "back up" mask in case it 
breaks, becomes unusable, or is lost during the school day. The school does have some 

masks, but our supply is limited. Your help in this matter is greatly appreciated. 

Additionally, please remember to send your student to school with a water bottle as school 
drinking fountains are "closed" except for use of �lling water bottles. 

Aramark February 2022 Breakfast AND Lunch Menu 

Please make sure to check the Aramark link daily for any possible menu changes. Due to 

supplier shortages menu changes may occur. Thank you for your understanding! 

Link to Aramark Breakfast AND Lunch Menus 

Aramark GLUTEN FREE February Menu 

Aramark March Breakfast AND Lunch Menu preview 

See PDF below for daily meal options. 

pdf 

Download 
Marchmenu22.pdf 

145.0 KB 

Vaccination Records 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/9040A4FA9AE22A7F58-shield
https://naperville203.schooldish.com/-/media/Local/Education/GroupA/Naperville/Files/February/FEBRUARY-Elementary-Breakfast-and-Lunch.ashx
https://naperville203.schooldish.com/-/media/Local/Education/GroupA/Naperville/Files/February/FEBRUARY-Elementary-Gluten-Free-Lunch.ashx
https://www.smore.com/app/attachments/download/6217d0dca63352eafe719992


    
             

            
              

          
            

 
 

 

  

 
  

               
               

              
                 

 

  

             
                

                  
             

    

          

     
 

  

                  
               

   

Submit Voluntary Student Vaccination Form 

Families of all Naperville 203 students 5 and older can now submit Voluntary Student 
Vaccination Reporting forms. This option is completely voluntary and is a proactive approach 

to managing our Covid-19 mitigation strategies. If a decision is made not to volunteer this 

information, families/students will engage in Naperville 203’s general process for managing 

COVID-19 situations and will be contacted if a need arises for contact tracing. 

Submit Form 

More Information 

Health Office Reminders 

HEALTH OFFICE REMINDERS: 
The state of Illinois requires a dental exam to be completed between November 15, 2020 and 

before May 15, 2022 for all kindergarten and 2nd grade students. If you have a kindergarten 

and /or 2nd grade student(s) and have not turned in the required dental examination form(s), 
please do so by May 15, 2022. If you have any questions, please contact the health o�ce at 
(630) 420-6347. 

Spring Reading Program 

The spring reading program has started! Simply record your daily reading on the forms 

provided. The program runs from Jan 14 (week 1) through March 25 (week 8). Students will be 

able to choose a ticket for Saturday, May 14 at 6pm or Sunday, May 15 at 1pm. Further details 

on ticket ordering will be provided at the end of the program. Happy reading! 

Sweetheart Dance: SAVE THE DATE! 

Thursday, June 9th at Cress Creek Country Club. Invitation to follow. 

Download 
pdf 

Naper Sweetheart Dance: Save the Date 
458.9 KB 

BigBlue Swim School 

Please click the link to the �yer below to read about a new opportunity for kids aged 6 months 

to 12 years. Coming soon to Naperville, the Big Blue Swim School empowers kids to feel 
con�dent in the water. 

https://www.smore.com/app/reporting/out/nc071?u=https%3A%2F%2Fdocs.google.com%2Fforms%2Fd%2Fe%2F1FAIpQLSe8NmqCupqN_w84b6pjU-EpWrquZdjx2mImbNOdN3ojlEHedA%2Fviewform&t=SUBMIT%20FORM&w=32bum0k90&i=&l=l-1052553730
https://www.smore.com/app/reporting/out/nc071?u=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.naperville203.org%2FPage%2F9763&t=MORE%20INFORMATION&w=32bum0k90&i=&l=l-6275325420
https://www.smore.com/app/attachments/download/6218421f36377ee60f5968af


 

  

                  
                

              
      

      
 

  

              
                

       
 

  

    

pdf 

Download 
BB-Naperville-FrontDoorPoster-18x24.pdf 

4.4 MB 

Naper Spirit Wear 

Naper Spirit Wear for 2021-2022 is still here! Please click on the link in the �yer below to view 

all the fun options we have available! You can purchase it directly from the website. There are 

adult and youth sizes available as well. For any further questions, please email your Spirit 
Wear Committee contact, Seham Atuallah, at wisdominmind@gmail.com. 

pdf 

Download 
Naper Elementary fall �yer 2021 Spirit Wear.pdf 

197.3 KB 

#203 SHOUT OUT 

Do you know of a District 203 educator or staff member who deserves some recognition? 

Give them a "Shout Out" on the 203 Shout Out Twitter account created by a local parent. 
Submit your "Shout Out" using this link: tinyurl.com/203ShoutOut 

@Naperd203 

Naper Elementary School 

39 South Eagle Street, Napervi… tdvorchak@naperville203.org 

630-420-6345 naperville203.org/naper 

https://www.smore.com/app/attachments/download/62016cf418badd3d88b8f187
mailto:wisdominmind@gmail.com
https://www.smore.com/app/attachments/download/61606e07cb5d8afde14ceb11
https://t.co/kAz0CphGhZ?amp=1
http://www.twitter.com/@Naperd203
https://s.smore.com/u/502b90a8c2fe00edc92b54c1e30ca919.jpg
http://maps.google.com/maps?daddr=39%20South%20Eagle%20Street%2C%20Naperville%2C%20IL%2C%20USA&hl=en
mailto:tdvorchak@naperville203.org
tel:630-420-6345
https://www.naperville203.org/naper

